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2nd October 2023 
                                          
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
  
Census Day – Thursday, 5th October 
2023 
 
Following the success of the design a 
menu competition, the winning menu 
has been designed by a pupil from 
Ellacombe Academy – 
Congratulations. What a delicious 
menu incorporating our school values 
with our love of home cooked meals!  

 

We would like ALL children to join us 
for a FREE meal on the 5th October. 
Please pre book your child’s options 
via the MCAS app. All FSM & UNiFSM 
will be automatically included for lunch 
on this day unless parents opt out.   
 
There is also an opportunity for the 
school with the highest attendance to 
win £750! 
 
 
MAIN  - Hope Hotdogs or Lovely Burger  
VEG / VEGAN –  Trusting Vegetable Nuggets 
 
Served with Stewardship Salad, Roasted Sweetcorn and Fries  
 
SANDWICH – Chicken mayo sandwich  
WRAP –  Cheese Wrap  
DESERT - Perseverance Pancake with strawberries and sauce 
(maple syrup or choc sauce) 
 
 
This is a really important day for the school as funding is allocated by the Department for 
Education.  As this funding is based on how many children in Reception, Years 1 and 2 
take up their entitlement to a Universal Free School Meal, we are hoping that all children in 
those year groups will have a school lunch on this day.   



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
  
If you do not wish your child to have a school   lunch on this day, please inform the  office.  
 
We are also delighted to announce that Iman’s menu was the winner from the Torbay hub, 
which has over 1000 pupils!  What a fantastic achievement, well done Iman with his 
version of chicken biriyani and mixed vegetable pakora. 

 

  
Thank you for your support.  
  
Yours sincerely  
                  
Mr O’ Sullivan  

 

Mr O’Sullivan  
Head Teacher  
 


